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POEA ADVISORY NO. 33-A
Series of 2021

All concerned direct hire applicants and employers are hereby advised that in the
interest of the service, the POEA Direct Hire Assistance Division (DHAD), Landbased
Center shall forgo of the request for appointment online with the easing of the Alert Level
in the National Capital Region as advised by the Inter-Agency Task Force for the
Management of Emerging Infectious Diseases (IATF-EID). However, towards a safe and
orderly queuing of walk in clients, online appointment will resume once the Direct Hire
POEA Online Appointment System (POAS) is activated.

For more information about the direct hire policy and documentation of direct hires,
kindly refer to POEA Citizen's Charter, MC No. 8, Series of 2018, Advisory No. 38, Series
of 2018, Documentary requirements under Overseas Filipino Workers tab and FAQ
Direct Hiring: Mga Dapat Malaman (FAQ) under the Questions and Answers at the POEA
website www.poea.gov.ph.

Further, the 2016 POEA Rules and Regulations for the Recruitment and
Employment of Landbased OFWs provides for the POLO verification or Philippine
Embassy (PE) authentication of employment contracts.

Those with appointments until first week of December 2021 shall be prioritized.

This Advisory shall take effect immediately .

RNARD P. OLALIA
Administrator
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